
 

 

13.03.20 

We had a great day at the Bristol Museum, 
exploring the Egyptian gallery and becoming 
archaeologists during our workshop. It was 
fascinating to see all the items on display and 
identify objects that we have been learning 
about, particularly related to mummification. 

 

 

 

 

In English we have been using a picture book called Journey by Aaron 
Becker as inspiration for our own stories which we will be writing next 
week. Developing our oracy skills, we worked in groups to retell the 
story to the class, using only the images as prompts.  

In Maths we have been learning about decimal numbers: dividing by 10 
and 100, finding equivalent decimals to fractions and comparing 
decimals. Next week we will be rounding decimals to the nearest whole 
number and problem solving with measurement and money. 

Reminders: 

 Continue to practise times tables – I will be holding a meeting 
about the Multiplication Check Test during the first week back 
after the Easter holiday (date and time to be confirmed). 

 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


